Georgia Southern University

Georgia Southern Commons

Art Department Newsletter (2008-2022)

Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art News Publications

1-29-2015

Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art Newsletter

Georgia Southern University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/art-news

For supplemental articles, click on the link in the recommended citation.

Recommended Citation

Georgia Southern University, "Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art Newsletter" (2015). *Art Department Newsletter* (2008-2022). 140.

https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/art-news/140

This newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art News Publications at Georgia Southern Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Art Department Newsletter (2008-2022) by an authorized administrator of Georgia Southern Commons. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@georgiasouthern.edu.





Hello!

With spring quickly approaching it's that time again...time for ArtsFest'15! For over 30 years the Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art at Georgia Southern University has hosted the largest community outreach event at Georgia Southern, and this year will be no different. Last year, Sweetheart Circle came alive with 6,000 guests from all over the Southeast as they gathered for food, performances, community, and most importantly- Art!

Getting involved is a wonderful way to give back to Statesboro, as well as promoting your business or organization. Involvements are recognized on our website, Facebook event group, and on our print materials.



The deadline for inclusion on our print materials is quickly approaching, sign up by February 15 to insure your business or organizations promotion!

This years ArtsFest will be held on **April 11, from 11 am to 5 pm**, but it will not be possible without your help or contributions! We are looking for Sponsors, Volunteers, Food and Beverage vendors, and ArtStop hosts!

We look forward to hosting another successful year and working with you!

Your Friends at ArtsFest.

Stephanie Neal (ArtsFest Director) & Christina Parrish (Intern-Extraordinaire)













#longliveartsfest



BETTY FOY SANDERS DEPARTMENT of ART

Copyright © 2015 All rights reserved.